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MEETING CANCELLATION
Please be advised that the Capital Planning Commission scheduled for this evening, Wednesday, August 9, 2017 has been cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.

Notice to Public – To ensure complete access by the public to all municipal meetings, please inform the Office of the Mayor, 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT 06418 – 203-736-1450 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting of any special requirements you may have because of disability including but not limited to visual disability, hearing disability, ambulatory disability, etc…

